August 27, 1963

Mr, Henry S, Jacobus
Secretary-Treasurer
Pollock Paper Company
Dallas, Texas

Dear Mr, Jacobus:

It was a real pleasure fof me to receive
your letter of July 31, concerning my testimony
before the Senate Commerce Committee in
Washington.

I read your letter to my father, who
is now 87 and quite active, and he also took pride
in your commendation,

With apprcchtion. Iam

Sincerely yours,

Ivan Allen, Jr.,
Mayor
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